
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Object Letter of recommendation for Open Space Work Ukraine 

  

Date                           19th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Open Space Work Ukraine (OSWU) for their 

exceptional work conducted on behalf of the French Development Agency (AFD). Over the 

course of eight months, OSWU undertook a comprehensive study analyzing the challenges faced 

by civil society organizations in Ukraine, mapping these entities, and assisting AFD in identifying 

potential future projects. 

 

The team at OSWU demonstrated a remarkable level of professionalism and expertise throughout 

the project. Their commitment to understanding the specific needs of AFD was evident, as they 

actively listened and adapted their approach to ensure the delivery of high-quality results. The 

flexibility they exhibited in accommodating our requests and feedback was greatly appreciated 

and contributed significantly to the success of the study. 

 

OSWU consistently delivered their outputs on time, and the quality of their work was outstanding. 

The dialogue between our teams was open and enriching, fostering a collaborative environment 

that enhanced the overall effectiveness of the project. Their ability to engage with stakeholders 

and synthesize complex information into actionable insights was particularly impressive. 

 

In conclusion, I have no hesitation in recommending OSWU for any future endeavors. Their 

dedication, expertise, and collaborative spirit make them an invaluable partner in any research 

or consultancy project. 

 

Thank you for considering this recommendation. Please feel free to contact me if you require 

any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Camille Laporte 

Crisis, Fragility and Conflict Department 

French Development Agency 

 


